
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

BRANCH 

CASADA 

DEPARTMENT 
OF 

RESOURCES AND DEVELOPMENT 

OTTAWA, August 4th, 1950 

Dr. K. C. Charron, 
Chief, Industrial Health Division, 
Department of National Health ana Welfare, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Sir: 

53124 
LANDS DIVISION 

I enclose duplicate copies of a letter 

recently received from Mr. W. G. Jewitt of The Consolidated 

Mining and Smelting Company of Canada, Limited, and should 

be glad to receive any comments which you wish to make. 

Encl. 

Yours very truly, 

G. E. B. Sinclair, 
Chief, Lanas Division. 
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